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IMMUNIZATION FOR 2012 KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS 

Proof of immunizations including the Preschool booster due at 4 years of age is required for children 
entering school in New Brunswick.  If the preschool booster was not included on the immunization 
record copied at kindergarten registration, please submit an updated copy of the immunization record 
as soon as possible.  Public Health nurses will be checking records in the next few weeks.  If you have 
any questions, please call your local public health office. 
 
VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL - All visitors must report to the office to sign in and get a visitors pass. 
 
EVENTS in JUNE – This time of year can be very difficult for students as the nice weather appears and 
the summer approaches.  Students are reminded that field trips, fun day and other such events are 
privileges.  Students who consistently display inappropriate behaviors will risk losing these privileges. 
Teachers are monitoring behaviors and students are asked to always be respectful and follow the rules 
as per District Policies and Bayview School. 
 
APPROPRIATE CLOTHING – As the weather warms, please remember to dress your child in appropriate 
school attire.  This means: shorts, skirts and dresses should come to mid-thigh. Shirts must cover the 
stomach and tank tops and sundresses should not have spaghetti straps. Thank you for your help with 
ensuring our children are dresses appropriately. 
 
SOAPBOX DERBY – We would like to congratulate our driver Ben Spellman on a fantastic run at the NB 
Soapbox Derby this year.  He came in second place – losing by a very small margin of 0.21 seconds! We 
would like to thank him and his pit crew, Laurissa Thomas, Jadyn Hansen and Isaiah Smith for their hard 
work and dedication to this day. Everyone was especially proud of the level of sportsmanship 
throughout the entire day. Well done everyone!!! We will get them next year! 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Wednesday, June 6th – Elementary Track & Field Meet 
Wednesday, June 6th – Grade 5 to Bayside Middle for Orientation 
Friday, June 8th – Grade 2 students going to French Immersion head to Forest Hills for Orientation 
Friday, June 15th – Grade 5 Dare Graduation at SJHS 
Friday, June 15th – Grade 4 visit Irving Oil Refinery 
Wednesday, June 20th – Fun Day (AM), Talent Show (PM) 
Thursday, June 21st – Awards Presentation – Students only  
Thursday, June 21st – Kid Sing Performance – Please send in $1.00 
Thursday, June 21st - Report Cards go home and the last day of school 
 
HOT LUNCH/MILK - The last day for hot lunch and milk is Friday, June 8th; therefore please ensure your 
child has a full lunch for the last two weeks of school. 
 
BOOK SALE – We have many books that are for sale in the main lobby of our school for .50 cents each. 
The children have had a chance to look through them and are able to purchase them. Feel free to come 
and purchase some too! This is a great chance to pick up some summer reading material for your 
children. 
 
 
*****   LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS THURSDAY, JUNE 21st, THIS IS A FULL DAY, AND STUDENTS WILL BE 
DISMISSED AT THEIR REGULAR DISMISSAL TIME. 
 
 WE HOPE ALL OF OUR STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER. SEE 
EVERYONE ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH! 
 
 



 
 

 

 


